
National Organization for Women – San Gabriel Valley  

Los Angeles area chapter donates $500 from fundraisers to Trust Women Wichita Clinic, in 

Kansas. 

Pasadena, July 1, 2020 – The San Gabriel Valley Chapter of NOW has made a $500 donation to the clinic 

founded in the memory of Dr. George Tiller, who provided later term abortion care for women from 

across the country and the world, and who was murdered in 2009 by an anti-abortion extremist. 

NOW SGV has supported pro-choice clinics and domestic violence shelters and services since the 1970’s. 

Its members include women from all sectors of the business and political world, in addition to the 

women and mothers, single, or in relationships, working inside and outside the home, who first took to 

the streets of Washington, DC to protest for change.  

In the intervening years, NOW has seen many of its feminist ideals come to fruition, and we are working 

towards an even more just, fair and equal society. Current issues include supporting passage of the ERA, 

getting out the vote, educating young women on the need to maintain and build upon our successes, 

and a further embracing of intersectionality with LGBTQ and Women of Color. 

NOW SGV welcomes all interested people (women AND men) who support our efforts, to join as 

members and participate in local, state and national events and conferences. Our chapter hosts an 

annual yard sale, special events with speakers, and online fundraisers and events including movie 

viewing and a feminist book club. We actively seek new members, fresh ideas and unique suggestions to 

raise funds for the many organizations we support that promote equality and justice.  Feel free to 

contact us to attend a meeting or event, join our chapter, or share your skills in the important ongoing 

work for women’s rights. 
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